
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 8 By Councillor Davidson for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 15 December 2022 

  In the Deep Clean Initiative briefing note circulated to all 

councillors on the 24th November no streets in Ward 6 

Corstorphine/Murrayfield had been deep cleaned. 

Question (1) Can the Convener advise why certain wards have not been 

included in the Deep Clean Initiative so far? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) When he expects the initiative to be carried out in 

Corstorphine/Murrayfield? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 


